
IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Meade County Clerk Office  

 
The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet is implementing a new vehicle titling and registration system at the 
beginning of 2024.  Over 40 years of data from the current system will be transferred to the new system 
beginning the first week of January.  The time to transfer this data is measured in days and weeks, not in 
minutes and hours.   
 

The tentative date for Meade County to go live on this new system is January 10th.  
 

The main things to remember:  
 

 There is going to be a necessary disruption to motor vehicle transactions to begin 2024 and 
every effort is being made to minimize the disruption.  

 Although December 29th is a State Holiday, the Meade County Clerk Office will be open to give 
Meade County residents as much time to renew 2023 registrations and vehicles needing to be 
transferred before the year end.  The office will be closed January 1st and 2nd to observe the 
Holiday.  The office will remain closed to the public for any motor vehicle transactions until 
the rollout of the new system.  

 2024 renewals will not be able to be processed until the new system is live in 2024.  
 The Meade County Clerk office will begin on the new system on January 10th to process back 

logged mail and dealer work and to get familiarized with the new system before opening back 
to the public on Friday, January 12th with normal business hours 8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.   


